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Maryland State Board of Elections Reminds Marylanders of Voter 
Registration Options for Primary Election 

 
Eligible Marylanders Can Still Register In-Person During Early Voting and on Election Day 

 
 

ANNAPOLIS, MD (April 24, 2024) – The Maryland State Board of Elections (SBE) reminds 
eligible Marylanders that they can still register to vote in the 2024 primary election. To maximize 
voter registration, SBE this week is mailing postcards to approximately 750,000 Marylanders 
who are not registered to inform them they can still register and vote during early voting and on 
election day.    
 
“Registering to vote is the critical first step to ensuring your voice is heard in this year’s primary 
election,” said State Administrator Jared DeMarinis. “We encourage every eligible Marylander to 
find their local early voting center or polling place and bring the necessary documentation to 
register and exercise their right to vote.” 
 
Two Options for Voter Registration 
 
In-Person Early Voting: Marylanders can register to vote during in-person early voting, which 
begins Thursday, May 2, 2024, and ends Thursday, May 9, 2024. Polls are open from 7 a.m. to 
8 p.m. Make sure to bring a document that proves where you live. A list of early voting locations 
can be found online (Spanish version). Please note that some locations have been changed or 
added since the last election.  
 
In-Person Voting on Election Day: Marylanders can also register to vote on Primary Election 
Day, Tuesday, May 14, 2024. Polls will be open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. Be sure to bring a 
document that proves where you live when you visit your local polling place. 
 
Find more information about Maryland’s Primary Election at vote.md.gov/vote2024. Part of the 
SBE’s VOTE!MD campaign, the website features a voting checklist, deadlines that can be 
added to your calendar, and information on how to apply to be an election judge. 
 
 

### 

https://elections.maryland.gov/voter_registration/#:%7E:text=The%20Registration%20Process
https://www.elections.maryland.gov/voting/early_voting.html
https://www.elections.maryland.gov/elections/2024/2024%20Early%20Voting%20Centers%20Sp%20v1.pdf
https://elections.maryland.gov/voter_registration/#:%7E:text=The%20Registration%20Process
https://elections.maryland.gov/voter_registration/#:%7E:text=The%20Registration%20Process
https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/VoterSearch
http://vote.md.gov/vote2024
https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/vote2024/?gclid=CjwKCAjw5ImwBhBtEiwAFHDZx29TcyZXc-k9mWHqRVhGeogNyDIOtJi3NW5nFujcJNZ9acS7B2rYlxoCk2MQAvD_BwE

